






















           STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING   

THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE (VARIOUS ROADS HODDESDON, BROXBOURNE AND CHESHUNT)  
(PARKING PLACES) ORDER 2012 

THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE (VARIOUS ROADS HODDESDON, BROXBOURNE AND CHESHUNT)  
(RESTRICTION OF WAITING) ORDER 2012 

1. Parking Places. 
Broxbourne Borough Council are currently preparing measures to enhance availability of parking for patrons of local 
shops. The Council are proposing to introduce time limits on the use of parking bays located outside such shopping 
facilities, which were originally designed to provide short term parking for shoppers. 

The proposal will introduce 1 hour limited waiting with no return within the next 1 hour from Monday to Saturday 
between the hours of 8:00am and 6:00pm and 2 hours limited waiting with no return within the next 1 hour from 
Monday to Saturday between the hours of 8:00am and 6.00pm. It is intended that this proposal will improve short 
term parking amenities for shoppers and prevent congestion and obstruction of parking bays caused by vehicles 
using the bays to park long term.   

2. Waiting Restrictions 
Broxbourne Borough Council in order to address safety concerns arising at a number of road junctions are 
proposing to introduce waiting restrictions. There are currently instances at a number of locations where parked 
vehicles are obstructing and / or reducing visibility at and on approach to road junctions. 

In order to address this issue and prevent danger being caused by reduced visibility at junctions the Council are 
proposing to implement no waiting at anytime restrictions at appropriate locations. 

All the above proposals have been the subject to consultation with, local and County Councillors representing the 
area. The local Police, Fire and Rescue and Ambulance Services, and local residents have also been consulted. 


